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Falls City Firefighters respond to call
(KLZA)--Falls City firefighters responded to a fire call Thursday afternoon.

The call was about a fire in the basement of a home at 2507 Lane St.. The cause of
the fire was an electrical issue causing a light bulb to catch fire.

Only smoke damage to the house was reported and firefighters stayed on the
scene for an hour.
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